
 

 

As a movement we are in favour of national unity. Whilst 

understanding that various Maltese and Gozitan citizens have 

been through experiences which were socially and politically 

divisive... we do also believe that the time has come to look 

forward to a future which unites us. As part of the movement we 

look forward to the day when all Maltese citizens will feel 

comfortable enough to attend for Independence Day celebrations 

as well as Freedom Day. We believe the latter because "before 

we are Nationalists or Labourites, we are first and foremost - 

Maltese Citizens." Keep in touch with us via the website 

www.progress.org.mt the email address contact@progress.org.mt 

or alternatively via the cell phone number + 356 999 777 78. 


